
BANK HOLIDAYS 

Due to the Bank 

Holidays coming up, 

we will be closed on 

the following dates: 

Friday 3rd April 

Monday 6th April 

Monday 4th May 

Monday 25th May 

Please make sure 

you order any 

medication needed 

in plenty of time, so 

that you are covered 

over the Bank 

holidays when we 

are closed.  

NEW DOCTOR 

We would like to welcome 

Dr Elizabeth Denham to our 

practice. She will be 

working at our Gillingham 

surgery on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, and Fridays. She 

has settled in well and is 

already very popular with 

our patients. 

NEW HEALTH CARE 

ASSISTANT 

We would also like to 

welcome Faye Hart to our 

practice; she will be joining 

us as our new Healthcare 

Assistant. 

TRAVELLING 

ABROAD? 

If you have a 

holiday booked 

this year please 

make sure you 

book an 

appointment 

with one of our 

Nurses for any 

travel advice 

and holiday 

vaccinations you 

may need. 

HAVE ANY GOOD IDEAS FOR THE PRACTICE? 

Please let us know if you have any good ideas to improve the practice, either 

by letting one of our receptionists know or ask to speak to Jo Nightingale, our 

Practice Manager. 
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